
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

THANK YOU for donating to the Channel 94.1 December Diaper Drive! 
 

Please print off this form, fill it out, & bring it with you when you drop-off your diaper 
donations at Linden Market HyVee, located at 132nd & Dodge!  Below are the dates & 

times we’ll be accepting donations.  THANK YOU again for your generous donation to 
The Lydia House! 

 
Group/Business Name: ______________________________________________________________ 

 
Name of those dropping off diapers: _________________________________________________ 

 
Contact E-mail Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

 
# of Diapers Collected: ______________________________________________________________ 

 
Amount of Money Collected: ________________________________________________________ 

 
How you collected diapers: __________________________________________________________ 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
How many years has your group donated to the Diaper Drive: ________________________ 
 

THANK YOU!!!! 
Channel 94.1 will be collecting diapers for The Lydia House at Hy-Vee: 

Friday, December 13th, from 6am-7pm 
Saturday, December 14th, from 8am-7pm   

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


